
 

25th May 2023  
 
Dear Parents  
 

The City of York  
KS2 – Years 3, 4, 5 & 6  
FRIDAY 14th JULY 2023 

 
We have a real treat in store for children in KS2…  a visit to the City of York. The trip is 
planned for Friday 14th July 2023 and will be a fantastic way to reward the children for all 
their hard work during the school year.  York is a fantastic city with lots to see and do.  We 
will be visiting the Jorvik Viking Centre and York Castle Museum.   
 
The children will be travelling by coach to York.  The children will need to be in school for 
8.15am for a prompt 8.30am departure.  They will return to school via coach at approximately 
6.30pm.  A text will go out to give you an ETA depending on the traffic.  Children will need to 
wear their school PE uniform, wear sensible/comfortable shoes and coat/sun cream/sun hat for 
the weather on the day. They also need to wear a backpack to carry around during the day.   
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch from home in a disposable bag. Please can this 
be with extra drinks for throughout the day.  
 
The cost of the trip is £23.50 and this has been put on ParentPay.  Payment of this trip to be 
made by Friday 9th June 2023 12.00 noon.  Also, please could you tick the consent box on 
ParentPay too. Remember if payment is not received by this deadline date, ParentPay closes the 
item and you will be unable to pay and therefore your child will miss the trip. 
 
Many thanks  
 
Miss Lofthouse & Mrs Murray  
  
 
 


